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CANADIAN ASSOCIATION OF PHARMACY STUDENTS AND INTERNS
UNIVERSITY OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

2146 East Mall Vancouver - British Columbia, V6T 1Z3, Fax (604) 822-3035
www.capsiubc.com


CAPSI MEETING

Feb 15th, 2013

PHRM 3116, UBC

___ = Important dates
___ = new ideas
___ = requires action from someone

	Senior Rep
	Stephen Huynh
	(
	IT Officer
	Matthew Chiang
	(

	Junior Rep
	Moh Kazem
	
	4th year rep
	Charles Yu 

(Term 2)

Vivien Hu
(Term 2; 2013)
Tina Lien

(Term 1; 2013)
	(
(
(

	Faculty Co-Advisors
	Paulo Tchen

Dr K. Seto
	-
-
	3rd year rep
	John Lee


	

	Secretary
	Kelly Lin
	(
	2nd year rep
	Julie Higgens
	(

	Treasurer
	Lisa Lix
	(
	1st year rep
	TBD
	

	Community Ed. Coord
	Jillian Schina
	(
	
	
	

	CAPSIL Editor
	Alysa Pompeo
	(
	CSHP Mem. Coord 
	Yoshi Ito
	

	PDW Fundraiser
	Thomas Wierzbicki
	(
	National Council 
	
	

	Fundraiser
	Gordon Ling
	(
	VP Education 
	
	

	IPSF Liaison
	Jessica Lee
	-
	
	
	


1. Call to order (12:02pm)
2. Standing Business

2.1. Motion to adopt the minutes from Feb 8th, 2013.
Motioned by: T.Lien. Seconded by: T. Wierzbicki. All in favour. Motion Passed. 
3. New Business
3.1. CAPSI National Bi-Elections (S. Huynh)

Bi-elections will be held tonight at Room 3201 from 5-7pm. 

How it works: Each candidate will present a speech and be asked 3 questions by the outgoing representative. Because we cannot see it live, the speeches and questions are recorded on YouTube. The resumes and letters of intent will be printed by Stephen before the election. 

3.2. PAW 2012 Update (S. Huynh)
-Today is the last day for T shirt sales. If interested in a purchase, let Stephen know and you can pay at a later date.
-Not a lot to update because there wasn't a committee meeting and members didn’t have many announcements. 
-Sponsorship is finalized and everything is allocated- PAW still has quite a bit of surplus to move around.
-Stephen wants to continue with the Interview and Resume workshops. However, Career Services are not sure if they will have enough staff to help. In addition, they are difficult to contact, so Stephen will contact them again. 
3.3. PDW 2014 Update (L. Lix)

-Date of PDW: January 8th to 11th (Thursday to Saturday), Location: Sheraton Wall centre
-The keynote speaker will be Kishor Wasan. 
-There will be a masquerade at the closing gala, stand up comedy on Friday and a clubbing night when a venue has been decided. 
-Janice helped PDW get on the Faculty’s agenda, where they gave an update about PDW at one of their meetings.  
-So far, only 1 applicant for the sub committee positions. There are 4 positions: logistics sponsorship, translation and education.
Comment by Stephen: One of the benefits of being in the sub committee is that they will get a guaranteed spot at PDW. This year we had 30-40 seats, and 24 people went. Next year, we will have roughly 50 seats at the most (considering the size of our faculty and the growing size of the 1st years). The seats will be chosen based on lottery. 
Question by Julie: Do CAPSI counsel members get priorities? Reply: No, just people in sub communities. 

Comments made by Lisa: 

-There are volunteer opportunities for PDW if you do not want to take up the sub committee roles. 

-For third years, can they still apply for sub committee? OEE office cannot guarantee that their rotations will not be during PDW. Amy is talking to the OEE office about it, but no information at the moment. 
-Even though there are no answers at the moment, we will let any 3rd years know before application deadline 
-1st and 2nd year can still definitely apply.
Lisa wants: 

-All the Year Reps to post another announcement on their FB group about the PDW Sub Committee application by next Friday (Feb 22nd).

-For any interested 3rd years, tell them to email us because certain positions may need the OEE office to be contacted. 
-Comment made by Masih: Why can’t we talk to PhUS about making the events CAPSI exclusive? Why can’t we make CAPSI membership mandatory?
Answer by Stephen: 
-Most events are educational; therefore, we cannot exclude non-CAPSI members.
-We have a few small seat allocation for PDW considering the size of our faculty and we fail to fill even those seats; there are no grounds to make the membership mandatory 
-More details will be discussed during CAPSI awareness week and the CAPSI retreat. 

3.4. Council Dinner (S. Huynh)

-A casual dinner for the council to socialize and have a good time.  

3.5. Council Retreat Ideas (S. Huynh)
-Discussion about the date of the retreat: Beginning of summer or first weekend of September. 

-Stephen won’t be in Vancouver at the beginning of summer. 
-Finalized general date: Weekend of early September.
-Discussion about the location:

-Last year was at Victoria. 
-Depending on how the budget looks, it may be subsidized, but we will have to wait until next month before we know how much we can allocate to the trip.
-Try to find a place with a meeting room 

Ideas for this year’s retreat:
1) Whistler: Expensive, and AMS lodge is not a good location.

 (Thomas suggests: HI-Whistler hostel; 4 bedrooms will be $20-30 for nonmembers. It is by creekside, not in the village. It is a 5 minutes bus ride to the Village. Private rooms will cost $40-60. 

2) Harrison Hot Spring: Issue with transportation; not enough drivers. 

- If there are any other suggestions, email Stephen.  

3.6. SUB/AMS booking for next year (S. Huynh)

-Discussion about having Mr. Pharmacist at the SUB Ballroom again: 

-Booking is free, but because of alcohol, will need security and the charge associated was $650 last year. 
-Ideas for a new location: 

1) The Pit: Done 2 years ago, but was difficult because it was dark and the stage was a depression at the center. It was hard to project sound because of where the stage was located. The benefit: alcohol without additional pay. We can’t recruit kappa psi because it is through the Pit.
2) External venue: More expensive and will have to pay for security as well.

3) Ladha: Grad 2012 held it with alcohol, but it might be hard to maneuver with the space. 
4) Global Lounge (Marine Drive; back of the campus)
5) Hillel House (Across from SUB)

Comment made by Jillian: Is alcohol crucial? Reply: Mr. Pharmacist is a relatively new event (2 years old) and having alcohol is a good persuader. 
-In Alberta: Mr. Pharmacist tickets cost 4-5x more than UBC, but they came with food. 
-Option: If no alcohol, food can raise the price to compensate for that. 

-Because more than 100 tickets were sold last year, perhaps we can raise the tickets to $10 (suggestion made by Alysa)
-We did not raise much from Mr. Pharmacist this year, but the book sale helped to compensate for that.
-Stephen is hoping that Mr. Pharmacist can be a fundraiser event, but the direction of Mr. Pharmacist can be explored. 

-Date: Options of Nov. 8 or 15th initially given, but Gala is on Nov. 8th. Goal is to aim on Nov. 15th, and Nov. 22nd as backup. 
-Book the SUB tentatively for Nov 15 (Nov 22 if we can’t get that); we don’t lose anything by booking it and not using it
-In case Mr. Pharmacist will be at the Ballroom, Kelly will book it in March. 

-Stephen signed for Kelly Lin to be the SUB/AMS booking rep.

3.7. Roundtable

	Position
	Update/Announcements 

	Sr. Rep
	-Sent an email about CAPSI T-shirt orders to the council members.

Stephen wants: Try to place your T-shirt order by the end of this weekend (Feb 17th) and finish your turnover summary before your Skype meeting.

	Jr. Rep
	NTR

	Treasurer
	-No signing authority at the moment. 

-Lisa went to AMS, but the girl she was coordinating with was not there. A new person is covering for her position, but is very slow to respond. 
- Any reimbursement will be done after reading week (~ March 1st)
-Lisa needs to talk to Vivien about signing rights
  

	Secretary
	-Changed email to lin.yh.kelly@gmail.com

	1st year Rep
	N/A

	2nd year Rep
	-Will make announcements about PDW sub committee on FB sometimes next week.
-Will be heading out of town so won’t be at the Turnover dinner.

	3rd year Rep
	n/a

	4th year Rep
	-Did not make announcements because midterms caused many people to skip lectures. FB annoucements will be made tonight.
-Need signature from Stephen for 2 new members. 

	IPSF Liaison
	NTR

	Comm. Ed. Coord.
	Read manual and the roles. 

	CAPSIL editor
	NTR

	IT Officer
	NTR

	Fundraiser
	-Need Stephen to sign for button machines. 
-Have not met with Lily, but will do so during or after reading week. 
-Sold 120 buttons; about $72 profit, including Tina’s money, which she has not paid yet. 
-Best time to sell: 12-1pm on Fri and Thurs. 

-Suggestion to improve: Run for the full week rather than just 3 days.


	PDW Fundraiser
	-Received emails from Alex and Lily and going through them. 
-Will not be at the Turnover dinner because going out of town.  

	CSHP Liaison 
	N/A


3.8. Deposits
Motion to deposit $500 from Haslett Financial as sponsorship for PAW 2013
Motion to deposit $250 from Pharmasave as sponsorship for PAW 2013

Motioned by: M. Chiang. Seconded by: G. Ling. All in favor. Motion passed.
3.9. Reimbursements 
3.10. Amendments 

4. Adjournment(12:49pm)

Motioned by: G. Ling. Seconded by: C. Yu. All in favor. Motion Passed.
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